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Community Partnership

Students, Welcome Back! 

I’m thrilled to show off our brand new Riverview 
Library. The Riverview Library has been a popular 
Early Voting site for many years, and the extra 
space will definitely be appreciated by our voters 
and poll workers.  

This is a good time to express my appreciation 
for the entire Hillsborough County Public Library 
system. During the last election, twenty of our 
libraries provided space for voting, training or 
equipment. Throughout the year, you can find 
and turn in voter registration applications at all 
of our libraries.  

In a typical year, we register or pre-register an average of 3,000 to 3,500 
high school students to vote, and we’re looking forward to working with 
students again this semester.

If you are headed off to college this fall and leaving Hillsborough County, 
you have a choice to make. You can register to vote where you are attending 
school, or you can keep your registration at home in Hillsborough County 
and request Vote By Mail ballots. 

In addition to our outreach efforts, many of you registered to vote when 
you got your driver license this past year. If you are turning 18 soon and 
are pre-registered to vote, watch for your Voter Information Card to arrive 
in the mail around your birthday.
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Congrats!
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the last word
Visit VoteHillsborough.gov to keep your voter information up to date. Update your 
residential address, mailing address, name, signature or political party, or request a 
new Voter Information Card.

Visit VoteHillsborough.gov/VHContests for details.

We are excited to announce our 
VoteHillsborough Voter Registration and Art Contest for 2022!

Inspire Hillsborough County Voters

Historically, we have had students create 8x8” pieces of original artwork to inspire others to 
have their voices heard and vote. However, it’s time to switch things up a bit! 

This year, I’m challenging students to create an original  
“I Voted” sticker for Hillsborough County voters. Once again,  
our flagship sponsor, Caspers Company McDonald’s, is supporting 
this contest and I’m excited to announce two new sponsors – The 
Tampa Bay Lightning and Tampa Bay Buccaneers. Their support 
for this effort to engage our youth is so appreciated!

The first-place winning design will be reproduced as 2”x 2” round 
stickers and given to voters who vote early or drop off their mail 
ballot during the two weeks leading up to Election Day for the 
2022 Primary and General Elections. We’ll also share more sticker 
designs on hundreds of thousands of bag stuffers distributed by 
Caspers Company McDonald’s restaurants, on our social media 
channels, in displays at our offices and in other outreach efforts 
encouraging our community to vote. 

For the registration contest, the three schools with 
the most successful voter registration drives (based on 
percentage of senior class) will receive a plaque and be 
recognized in front of the School Board. 

Your art 
here!
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